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“Pleas'e deny the'd"emé'nd from. ‘the S'outhern Nevada

Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pinej and

Mark Limage <limage42@yahoo.com>

Reply-To: Mark Limage <limage42@yahoo.com:
To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King, State Engineer
NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King, State Engineer,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50
bitlkon gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

Mr King,

This $15 billion pipeline is a foolish and costly "solution”

to the southern Nevada water issues. This $ is much better spent on
alternative and less invasive “"solutions® of which there are

many. We can solve our water problems in southern Nevada without
robbing (and altering) the Great Basin region of White Pine and Lincoln
counties.

Sincerely and Seriously,
Mark Limage

6720 Silvery o
LV, NV 89108 )

Sincerely,

Mark Limage LA e e

6720 Silvery Ave
Las Vegas, NV 89108-0259
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